
BOROUGH OF HO-HO-KUS, NJ 
PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the meeting of the Planning Board of the Borough of 
Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ scheduled for Thursday, May 11, 2023 has been cancelled.  

The next scheduled meeting will take place on Thursday, May 18, 2023 in the 
Council Chambers, Municipal Building, 333 Warren Avenue, Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ, 
07423 beginning at 7:00PM. 

 
The agenda for this meeting includes, but is not limited to: 

Board Discussion: 
2022 Board of Adjustment Annual Report 
New Business: Ms. Young S Yi, Nails to Long For, 3 Sheridan Avenue, 

Block 1007, Lot 8, GB Zone: change of ownership application 
Approval of Minutes 

 
JoAnn Carroll 
Planning Board Secretary 

 

 

 


